
From: Chamberlain, Lindsey J.
To: Hewitt, Elizabeth
Cc: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette; Cope, Virginia; Weiser, Elizabeth
Subject: ASC Honors Committee Review of English 2276H
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 3:56:57 PM

Greetings:
 
On September 19, 2023, the Curriculum and Assessment Subcommittee of the College of Arts and
Sciences Honors Committee reviewed and approved your proposal for English 2276H, a new Honors
course.
 
In extending their approval, the members of the committee asked that I pass along the following
suggestion:

The subcommittee believes the course would be strengthened by requiring more readings
and a more substantial final paper assignment.

 
I have approved this course in the curricular system. This will now move on to the Arts and Sciences
Themes subcommittee for theme and integrative practice review before moving to Honors &
Scholars.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  The subcommittee members believe your course will
be a welcome addition to the honors curriculum, and they wish you the very best with what they are
certain will be a rewarding experience for you and your students.
 
Sincerely, 
Lindsey Chamberlain
 
 
Lindsey Joyce Chamberlain, PhD 
The Ohio State University
Assistant Dean, Academic Enrichment
Director, Arts and Sciences Honors Program 
College of Arts and Sciences  
114 Denney Hall, 164 Annie and John Glenn Ave., Columbus, OH 43210
614-292-5104 Office 
chamberlain.55@osu.edu 
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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